
























From: Joel Dietl
To: Gail Olsen
Subject: Quarry Complaints
Date: Thursday, June 20, 2019 3:06:54 PM

Gail,
 
Please forward the following information to Alderwoman Wilhelm, she may wish to pass this along
at the Quarry Monitoring Committee meeting.  Complaints received since the last QMC meeting on

March 28th:
·         1 complaint about two blasts on 4-2-19;
·         1 complaint on one blast on 4-19-19;
·         1 complaint on two blasts on 5-7-19;
·         1 complaint on two blasts on 5-20-19;
·         1 complaint on one blast on 6-14-19.

 
Joel Dietl, AICP
Planning Manager
Department of City Development
City of Franklin
9229 W. Loomis Road
Franklin, Wisconsin 53132
Phone: 414-425-4024
Email: jdietl@franklinwi.gov
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